
P-0531-001

The CRC Task Force was a large advisory body. To accommodate the

group’s discussions and allow for each member to have access to a

microphone, it was necessary to have a closed square. This

arrangement required some members of the Task Force to turn around

to see a person who was giving verbal public comment or providing a

CRC staff report. The commenter’s recommendation related to customer

service is noted for future public meetings with advisory bodies.
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